CALIFORNIA AIR RESOURCES BOARD

NOTICE OF POSTPONEMENT

PUBLIC MEETING TO CONSIDER THE PROPOSED PORTOLA PM2.5 PLAN
CONTINGENCY MEASURE STATE IMPLEMENTATION PLAN SUBMITTAL

By notice dated August 21, 2020, the California Air Resources Board (CARB or Board)
announced it would conduct a public hearing to consider approval of the Proposed
Portola PM2.5 Plan Contingency Measure State Implementation Plan (SIP) Submittal.
The hearing was scheduled for September 24, 2020, at 9:00 a.m.

PLEASE BE ADVISED that the hearing has been postponed to the following date and
time:
DATE: November 19, 2020

TIME: 9:00 a.m.

Please see the Public Agenda which will be posted ten days before the

November 19, 2020, Board Meeting for any appropriate direction regarding a possible
remote-only Board Meeting. If the meeting is to be held in person, it will be held at
the California Air Resources Board, Byron Sher Auditorium, 1001 | Street, Sacramento,
California 95814.

This item will be considered at the meeting of the Board, which will commence at

9:00 a.m., November 19, 2020, and may continue at 8:30 a.m., on November 20, 2020.
Please consult the agenda for the meeting, which will be available at least ten days
before November 19, 2020, to determine when this item will be considered.
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Richard W. Corey
Executive Officer

Date: September 18, 2020





